From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 12 December 2013 10:37 a.m.
To: fannz
Subject: Australaisian FASD Action

Kia ora FANNZ

I’m very pleased to be able to share with you the link to recent FASD we have been involved with across the Tasman. 

1. The just released Australasian FASD Conference ‘Call to Action’ endorsed by delegates is now available.  You can access a copy via the FASD Conference page http://www.phaa.net.au/AFASDC_2013.php and also the FANNZ homepage www.fan.org.nz. Share it far and wide and at every level of decision-making! 
2. The Plenary Sessions from the Conference including that of Auckland District and Youth Court Judge Tony FitzGerald can be accessed on FASD conference website http://www.phaa.net.au/AFASDC_2013.php 

3. In addition it is my pleasure to bring to your attention ABC’s National Radio Law Report interview with Judge FitzGerald and others talking about the situation with FASD and the Law http://www.abc.net.au/radionational/programs/lawreport/  The programme is 30 minute long and please be aware the plight of a couple of young people with FASD is discussed as are the circumstances that let them down. 

Thank you from us all Judge FitzGerald!  We are truly fortunate to have such good people helping us to improve outcomes for those affected by FASD and to move services toward more informed and compassionate responses.  
Noho ora mai

Christine Rogan

Health Promoter and FASD Project Coordinator 

Alcohol Healthwatch / Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407, Newmarket, Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037 / christine@ahw.org.nz  /  fannz@ahw.org.nz  /  www.fan.org.nz  /  www.ahw.org.nz 

“With shared strength guidance and wisdom, those with FASD CAN grow and achieve”

www.fasd-can.org.nz
